

STATE OF FLORIDA

Office of the Governor Bob Martinez

August 6, 1990

Mr. Hatcher James Mr. Doug Cobb The Solar Car Corporation P.O. Box 3293 Indialantic, Florida 32903

Dear Mr. James and Mr. Cobb:

Congratulations on the Solar Car Corporation's selection by Arizona Governor Rose Mofford to participate in the dedication ceremonies for the completion of Interstate Route 10!

Your presence in the ceremony will not only recognize Route 10 as a link between Florida and the west coast, but also as a truly viable link toward future transportation systems.

I cannot think of a more positive way to demonstrate our State's concern for the future of our environment and economy than through your solar-electric car. We are proud to have you represent us.

Again, congratulations and best wishes for a successful trip.

Sincerely,

BM/aag